
TUlSA COUNTY 

MEMO 
PURCHASING 
DEPARTMENT 

DATE: 	 APRIL 20,2015 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

FROM: 	 LINDA R. DORRELL ,-~. ~ ~~ ~ 
PURCHASING DIRECTOR \.)~~ , t:> 

SUBJECT: 	 BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION FOR MISCELLANEOUS AUTOMOTIVE PARTS AND 
SUPPLIES 

IT IS THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT, THE TULSA 
COUNTY ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, AND THE TULSA COUNTY CENTRAL GARAGE TO A WARD 
THE BID FOR MISCELLANEOUS AUTOMOTIVE PARTS AND SUPPLIES TO THE FOLLOWING 
VENDOR: 

FACTORY MOTOR PARTS 

THIS WAS THE OVERALL BEST AND LOWEST BID RECEIVED. 

THIS BID IS GOOD FOR A ONE (1) YEAR PERIOD BEGINNING APRIL 27, 2015 THROUGH 
APRIL 26,2016. 

THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED FOR YOUR APPROVAL. 

LRD/sks 

ORIGINAL: 	 PAT KEY, COUNTY CLERK, FOR THE APRIL 27, 2015 AGENDA. 

COPIES: 	 COMMISSIONER JOHN M. SMALIGO 
COMMISSIONER KAREN KEITH 
COMMISSIONER RON PETERS 
MARK LIOTTA, CHIEF DEPUTY 
MICHAEL WILLIS, CHIEF DEPUTY 
VICKI ADAMS, CHIEF DEPUTY 
DAN BELDING, DIRECTOR, BUILDING OPERATIONS 
TOM RAINS, COUNTY ENGINEER 

lrm 4363 (Rev. 4-98) 



TULSA 
COUNTY 

~~!=ring MEMORANDUM 


DATE: April 20, 2015 

TO: Linda Dorrell, Purchasing Director 

FROM: Tom Rains, County Engineer ~-...- ..-- /2:-",,--,­

SUBJECT: Bid review for Miscellaneous Automotive Parts and Supplies 

This office has reviewed the bids received for Miscellaneous Automotive Parts and 
Supplies and would recommend awarding the bid to Factory Motor Parts. This was 
the lowest overall bid received. 

TR: am 



Memo 
To: Susan Sutterfield 

From: Darren Hensley 

cc: File 

Date: April 20, 2015 

Re: Bid Recommendation 

It is the recommendation of Tulsa County Central Garage to award the bid for Misc. 
Automotive Parts and Supplies to the following vendor: 

Factory Motor Parts 

Being the lowest bid received 

DH 


